
 

10 November 2017 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

CHOIR TOUR TO THE NETHERLANDS – Thursday 14 February  –  Monday 18 February 2019 
 
The Music Department is planning to organise the following visit for Year 7-13 pupils: The cost 
depends on how many sign up for the trip, but will not be greater than £530. 
 

Dates Times Cost Requirements 

 
From:  
Thursday 14 February 2019 
 
 

 
Leaving:TBC 

  
Deposit £100. 

 

 
To:   
Monday 18 February 2019 
 
 

 
Returning:TBC 

   

 
The trip will feature three to four concerts – taking place in good quality venues, such as the Old 
Church in Amsterdam.  We also hope to visit some of the top attractions in the area, such as the 
Van Gogh Museum and the Ann Frank House.  We’ll be staying in a small hotel in Noordwijk – a 
small town on the Dutch coast, not far from Amsterdam. Travel will be by coach and ferry.  The trip 
price will include everything except the meals en-route. 
 
Boys will need their own passport – and the EHIC (European Health Insurance Card – which 
will need to be in-date for the duration of the trip). 
 
Deadline for deposit payment:   Wednesday 6 December 2017 
 
Deadline for the final balance payment: Friday 21 September 2018  

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link codes are only needed for online account set up) 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip.  
Please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mr C Fay 
Head of Music 
caf@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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